
 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: Aaron S. Reeves, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Mural Cost Assistance 
 
DATE: January 21, 2014 
  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
There was a $620 shortfall in the amount of donations received and the actual 
cost to do the downtown murals.  The Historical Society is requesting that the 
City pay for this shortfall.  In addition they would like to discuss the placing of 
brass plaques on the memorials.  A representative of the Historical Society will 
be at the meeting to present their requests. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends that the City Council approve the payment of $620 to cover 
the cost of the downtown murals. 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
I respectfully request a motion to approve the payment of $620 to cover the cost 
of the downtown murals. 
 
 
 
 

           AR


